
   THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK / ALBANY, NY 12234 

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
89 Washington Ave., Room 128, EB 

   Albany, New York 12234 

E-mail: Christina.Coughlin@nysed.gov
Tel: (518) 474-5837 

September 17, 2024 

Mr. Adam Schott 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary 
Office of Elementary and Secondary Education 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC  20202-6132 

Dear Mr. Schott: 6132



 
CFDA #: 84.010A 

 Award #: S010A220032 
 Current Budget Period: 07/01/2022 – 09/30/2024 
 Award Amount: $1,319,753,513 
 Amount Requested for Extension: $50,281,024 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions or require 

additional information, please contact Todd Harrigan at (518) 474-4995.   
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
       Christina Coughlin 
 

Enclosure 
c: E. Lenart 

S. Martin 
T. Thayer 
T. Harrigan 
T. Billington 
J. Coplin 
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